
 

Motherhood 

Greeting SMHS Mothers – 

Welcome to the Motherhood Rooms at the School of Medicine 

and Health Sciences and congratulations on the arrival of your 

bundle of joy. 

Please find listed below some guidelines for how the space 

functions: 

❖Access can be requested by sending email to 

smhsops@gwu.edu 

❖The space functions on a first-come basis approach 

❖Understand that the room is for lactation purpose only. 

❖We encourage that mother’s do not spend more than 

30min so others may have access to the space. 

❖ If you plan to utilize the refrigerator in the space, please 

label bags to avoid confusion. Ensure that expressed milk 

must be removed from the fridge at the close of business 

day. 

❖Please always knock before entering the space. 

❖We ask that you keep the space clean and report any spill 

or housekeeping concern to us immediately. 

❖Always ensure that the door is locked when you leave. 

For questions, please contact the Office of Resource Management and Operations 

at smhsops@gwu.edu or call 202-994-2312 


